
Complimentary  Board-Centric
Highlights About the New Law
As you may know, the California Consumer Privacy Act (CCPA)
went into effect January 1, 2020. What exactly does this mean
for your company? NACD just issued an important brief that
provides board-centric highlights about the new law to help
you and your fellow directors

better understand the basic implications of the CCPA,
strengthen  your  compliance  programs  with  respect  to
privacy, and
become aware of parallel developments happening around
the country.

NACD Members have exclusive access to even more resources
designed to help directors stay ahead of changing regulations
and on top of critical governance issues. To learn more about
the value NACD membership can provide to your board, please
contact Matt_Barone@NACDonline.org, or call 571-367-3708.

Download your complimentary copy.
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